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From: Clerks@vaughan.ca
To: Adelina Bellisario
Subject: FW: [External] Dec 17, 2024 Report #41, Item 15
Date: December-12-24 1:54:57 PM

From: Susan Sigrist  
Sent: Thursday, December 12, 2024 1:53 PM
To: Clerks@vaughan.ca
Cc: premier@ontario.ca; minister.mto@ontario.ca
Subject: [External] Dec 17, 2024 Report #41, Item 15

I SUPPORT MOVING TRUCKS ONTO HWY #407 FROM
HWY #7 (AND ALL OTHER REGIONAL ROADS).

I SUPPORT THE PROVINCIAL GOVERNMENT’S STUDY TO
TAKE BACK HWY #407.

Background

SEND YOUR EMAIL OF SUPPORT TO:
clerks@vaughan.ca refer to: Council -  Dec 17, 2024 Report #41, Item 15
CC: premier@ontario.ca (Premier Doug Ford)
CC: minister.mto@ontario.ca(Transportation Minister Sarkaria)

Councillor DeFrancesca and I have brought forward a Member's Resolution
recommending Council support a provincial feasibility study to take back Hwy 407. 

We are also asking the province to implement a one year pilot program that will
subsidize or eliminate tolls for dedicated truck lanes on Highway 407 and evaluate
the impact on traffic congestion and efficiency.

On December 17, 2024, Council will vote to hopefully ratify the resolution which
will then be sent to the province and all other municipalities along the route of
Hwy #407 asking for their endorsement as well.

Regards,
Susan Sigrist
Mark Hubbard

Ward 1 Vaughan 

Sent from my iPhone
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